
HEADQUARTERS SEVENTH ARMORED DIVISION 
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL 

NORTH CAMP POLK, LOUSIANA 
 

December 26, 1942 
 
Chairman Collegiate Defense Committee 
State Teachers College 
Salem, Massachusetts 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
The Christmas box which I received is very much appreciated. Please extend 
my sincere thanks and best wishes to your committee and all others who made 
the gift possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
Francis E Carr 
1st Lt, A.G.D. 

 
(Class of 1936) 

 
 


